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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 21, 2016 
Mississauga, Ontario 
 

MISSISSAUGA FESTIVAL CHOIR WELCOMES HAZEL MCCALLION ONSTAGE 
IN UPCOMING CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

 
Mississauga Festival Choir (MFC) ushers in the 2016 holiday season with a festive concert entitled "A 
Mississauga Christmas" on Saturday, December 3rd at 8:00pm in Hammerson Hall at Mississauga's 
Living Arts Centre.   
 
Joining forces with musicians from the Mississauga Symphony Orchestra, the evening promises to 
celebrate the holiday season in style with a selection of classic favourites, as well as excerpts from 
Handel's Messiah and pieces from John Rutter, including "Rejoice and be Merry". 
 
One of the highlights of the evening will certainly be when Hazel McCallion joins MFC onstage as 
their guest narrator for MFC's rendition of "Twas the Night Before Christmas". 
 
With over 160 voices, Mississauga Festival Choir is the largest community choir in the area with a rich 
diversity of members. Being non-auditioned, it welcomes anyone interested in singing and sharing 
their love of music.  
 
Tickets are currently available online (livingartscentre.ca), by telephone (905-306-6000) and in 
person at the Living Arts Centre box office. Tickets are $37 for adults, $32 for students and seniors, 
and $15 for children under 12. 
 

For more information, to arrange an interview, and to obtain photos, 
please contact VictoriaRose Regan at marketing@mississaugafestivalchoir.com 
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